Brookline Fire

Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes
Board of Fire Engineers
Monday. June 8. 2020

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Joki, Dave Flannery and Dave Santuccio, as well as
Chief Corey were present. '

Minutes were read and accepted.

Towers are going to be checked by Lee Lemoine soon. Chief went up and opened vents in
the Ball Hill shed.

John DuVarney will be retiring June 18, 2020.

We went over thexnew Town purchasing policy.

New 5E2 is going well and we should see the truck in March.

Massachusetts does not use any foam on brush fires. *

We will be writing a grant for ropes and rope equipment this year.

The 2020 budget is in great shape.

Looks like fire classes are going to start back up at the end of July. We have one person who
would like to get on. We cannot get physicals at this time.

The Company trainings are going well, and we will continue until we can have more people
allowed per training.

We continue to take precautions for the COVID-19 pandemic.

Bills were signed.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

el 0.4 A

Charles E. Corey Sr.



